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Dear Parents and Carers,                       3rd June 2025 
 
SPORTS DAY 2025 
 
We are so excited to be able to welcome you to our Sports and Activity Day on Wednesday 18th June 2025. 
 
In the event of any postponements due to wet weather, our reserve dates are:  
 

• Tuesday 24th June - 1st Reserve Sports Day 
• Thursday 10th July - 2nd Reserve Sports Day 

 
The timings for the day are: 
 

• 9.15-10.00am – Early Years. 
• 10.15 – 11:30am – Years 1 and 2, Kingfishers, Swifts and Toucans 
• 11.45 -12.30pm - Family whole school picnic lunch 
• 12:45pm onwards – Years 3-6, Jays and Robins 

 
All children can wear school sports kit for the whole day. Families are invited to join their children for a picnic 
lunch on the school field from 11:45 -12.30pm. 
 
Please collect and sign out your child/ren from our school staff at the door you would normally drop off or 
pick up from.  
 
Please ensure that they return to the same place at 12.30pm. If you are unable to stay then please do not 
worry, children will have a picnic lunch with school staff who will ensure that they return to class.  
 
On Sports Day, parents of children in Early Years to Year 2 who would normally enjoy the Universal Infant 
Free School Meal and those in Years 3-6 in receipt of a free school meal can order a packed lunch as we are 
not able to offer hot lunches on this day. Please note that if you have already ordered a meal for this date, if 
you leave the tick in for this date, the kitchen will substitute the hot lunch ordered with a packed lunch. 
Families are welcome to bring in their own packed lunch to share with their children should they prefer. 
Please log back into the meal ordering system and remove the tick for that day if your child is bringing in 
their own packed lunch. In the event of sports day being postponed, children having family lunch MUST still 
bring in their own packed lunch as the kitchen will NOT BE ABLE to cook at short notice.  
 
Please ensure children have on sun cream and bring hats and water bottles for the day. In event of 
extremely hot weather conditions, we will keep you updated with any adjustments needed to these 
arrangements. 
 
Should the Key Stage 2 session finish before the end of the school day, children will be taken back to their 
classes to collect their belongings, and you may take them early from their normal exit. You may then collect 
any younger siblings. If you are not collecting early, please pick up your child in the usual way at the end of 
the school day or from any after school club. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Brian Walton 
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